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I feel that the proposed laws will disadvantage people in a similar position to my 
son who has a mental health disability. Often people in such a position move 
addresses frequently and are not always able to reg ister change of address in 
order to be eligible to vote. However, they are entitled to a vote the same as 
every Queenslander. 
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